Dear Parents,

The Marion Youth Softball organization is looking for a couple more girls who are interested in the sport
of softball to join the 8U team this season.

MYS is focused on not only teaching girls the skills of softball, we also strive to develop our teams to be
well-rounded, goal-oriented youth with great sportsmanship to better serve one another and our

community.

Please contact marionyouthsoftball@gmail.com if interested or with any questions.

With kind regards,
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